
REUGLC CFneALPNs 

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 

DANGEROUS DRUGS BOARD 

NOTICE OF AWARD 

11 May 2022 

Mr. Jonas Krisco C. Mapile 
Chief Operations Officer 
FVMapile Inorporated 
2F FVMI Bldg., 08 San Perfecto St., San Juan City 

Dear Mr. Mapile: 

This is to inform you that your proposal for the Creation of Separate Power Distribution 
Panels Dedicated for all Air-conditioning Units of DDB Main Office for a total Contract 
Price of One Million Four Hundred Fifty - Two Thousand Eight Hundred Seventy Pesos and 25/100 (Php 1,452,870.25) inclusive of 12% VAT, as submitted in 
accordance with the Request for Quotation and Terms of Reference, is hereby 
accepted. 

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both copies in 
the space provided below. Please return one copy to the Dangerous Drugs Board c/o 
the Bids and Awards Committee Secretariat. 

Very truly yours, 

Undersecretary EARP. SAAVEDRA, CESO 1 
Executive Director VI 
Head of the Procuring Entity 

CONFORME: 

May 20, l017 l acknowiedge receipt of this notice on 

Name of Authorized Representative 
Signature of Authorized Representative 

I 3F, DDB PDEA Budinp. NA Raad, National Govemment Center, 
East Trhangle, Dilman, Queron City. NCR, Phlippines 
PO Box No. 3662 Manila 

(02) 929-1753 
www.dob gov.ph 
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